

Union Road, Romford, RM7 0HG School contact number: 01708 932710 School email: info@concordiaacademy.co.uk

Thursday, 07 October 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: Family Support Workshop

We are so glad that you chose Concordia Academy for your child's learning journey, and trust that your child has settled in well with us and is enjoying being part of our school.

We wish to invite you to a Family Support Workshop which is being held for all Reception parents on Wednesday 13 October at 2pm via Zoom. This will be a good opportunity for you to virtually meet our Family Support & Inclusion Officer, Ms Pettigrew, and our SENDCo, Ms Mills.

They will be able to tell you about all of the opportunities available for parents/carers, including our adult literacy ESOL course (run here at school by Havering Adult College) which is designed for people whose first language is not English; and Parentgym which is a well-established, sixweek programme that shares and explores practical tips and strategies to make family life easier and help your children thrive.

Should you require any further information, please contact Ms Pettigrew here at the school.

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 13th of October – please join us via the following link:

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting_OWE2YmE0NmMtZjk4ZC00YmUxLTlmYjMtZDZjNjdmYzBjYzE4%40threa

d.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227c2b6a10-04cc-48b4-b7d1-

df5014e5d734%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22502d2448-629a-4adf-b8ef-

f98c9ef5c9ca%22%7d

Yours sincerely,

Raheel Akhtar Head teacher



